MAUNESHA RIVER CLEANUP 2013

Local Volunteers Néeded to Relieve Liter from River forw(‘:'ﬁéhce to Win Prizes

A few months ago, during a walk on a pristine fall day, we found ourselves on the bridge
that crosses the Maunesha by the old Perry Printing parking lot. We were shocked by what
we saw there; branches falling down, old tires, a baby stroller and lots of trash littering the
water and surrounding area. We were saddened by the way our beautiful river looked.

As part of National River Cleanup initiatives, local citizens, businesses and organizations
are banding together to tackle litter and trash in the Maunesha River. Food, beverages, and
prizes will be given away during, and upon completion of, our project! Some of our
sponsors have pledged supplies such as bags, gloves, bug spray and sunscreen.

Waterloo is dedicated to protecting the Maunesha River because a healthy community
starts with a healthy river. Clean and healthy rivers provide everything from clean drinking
water to recreation opportunities to fish and wildlife habitat.

Please gather with the community on May 11. We will be starting at 9 a.m. by the
Burger King building. Around noon we will move to the bridge area by the Perry
Printing parking lot for a picnic lunch and more clean up. We will finish the day at or
around 4 p.m,, at the Maunesha section in Fireman's park where more food and
beverages, as well as prizes donated by local businesses, will be made available!

American Rivers’ National River Cleanup is a series of nationwide community-based river
and stream cleanups. For more information on National River cleanup, please visit
www.americanrivers.org.

“Rivers connect us to each other, to nature, and to future generations. It is wonderful to see
so many people in Waterloo, Wl and across the country taking action to protect and restore
their rivers and clean water,” said Bob Irvin, President of American Rivers. “We applaud the
work of Waterloo for the work they do on behalf of the river and the community.”

For more details or to help sponsor, contact Matt Ziaja at 920.541.6942 or Angie Stinnett at
920.478.8053. Details also available on Facebook at “Maunesha River Cleaning Crew”

Visit www.americanrivers.org, www.facebook.com/americanrivers and www.twitter.com/americanrivers.

SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR MORE INFORMATION



CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS!

WHO: Individuals and organizations interested in a cleaner
Maunesha River.

WHEN: May 11,2013, 9a.m.-4 p.m.

WHERE: We will start at the old Burger King building at 9 a.m.,,
then move to the bridge area at noon for a picnic lunch
and more clean up. We’ll wrap up the day in Firemen’s
park.

We are proud to carry on this project with the help of
these fine, local and generous sponsors:

Alaska Ice Company

Cindy Lou’s Café

Cut & Curl

Deppe Awards Plus

Jim’s Cheese Pantry

Kwik Trip

Lannoy’s Piggly Wiggly
Neitzel Auto and Hardware
Pallet One

Stubby’s Bowl
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